
Mosspark and Cardonald 
(Traffic Regulation) Order 201_
Glasgow City Council propose to consider the 
introduction of a Traffic Regulation Order in terms of the 
Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984.
This Order will keep areas of the road, unsuitable for parking 
or loading, clear of vehicles. It will also introduce enforceable 
disabled parking bays which are currently advisory. 
The area affected by this proposal is generally bounded by:
East of Corkerhill Road
Mosspark Boulevard to the North, Dumbreck Road to 
the East and M77 to the South.
West of Corkerhill Road
Tarfside Avenue to the North, Kinnell Avenue to the 
South and Mosspark Drive to the West. 
The roads affected by these proposals are:
Airth Drive, Airth Lane, Alcaig Road, Alness Crescent, 
Alva Gardens, Alyth Gardens, Ardwell Road, Arisaig 
Drive, Arisaig Place, Aros Drive, Arran Drive, Ascaig 
Crescent, Ashdale Drive, Ashkirk Drive, Auldbar Road, 
Auldgirth Road, Aviemore Road, Balblair Road, Balerno 
Drive, Balloch Gardens, Bellahouston Drive, Clunie 
Road, Corkerhill Road, Gauldry Avenue, Hardridge 
Road (north portion), Hardridge Road (Corkerhill Road 
Service Road), Hardridge Road (south portion), Kinnell 
Avenue, Kinnell Place, Kirriemuir Avenue, Lammermoor 
Avenue, Monifieth Avenue, Muirdrum Avenue, 
Mosspark Avenue, Mosspark Boulevard, Mosspark 
Drive, Mosspark Oval, Mosspark Square, Tanna Drive, 
Tannadice Avenue.

Details of the proposals are as follows:
•	 No Waiting/No Loading and unloading at any time 

restrictions.
•	 No Waiting at any time restrictions
•	 Disabled Parking bays for disabled badge holders only
A Copy of the draft Order, relevant map, Statement of 
Reasons and detailed report for proposing to make the 
Order are available for inspection 9am – 5pm, Monday 
to Friday inclusive at:-
Reception, Land and Environmental Services, Exchange 
House, 231 George Street, Glasgow, G1 1RX.
Further information and copies of the relevant map, 
Statement of Reasons and detailed report can be 
viewed online at www.glasgow.gov.uk/proposedtro 
Any person wishing to object to the proposed Order 
must submit this in writing to Traffic Operations and 
Road Safety, Land and Environmental Services, 
231 George Street, Glasgow G1 1RX or email to 
saferparking@glasgow.gov.uk and must be received by 
Friday 28th September 2018
It is the responsibility of the person making the objection to 
ensure that the Council receive it by the date stated above.
Glasgow City Council asks that all persons making a 
written submission state their name and address. All 
objections must be made in writing and must contain a 
written statement of the grounds of the objection. 
Support of the proposals can also be submitted  
using the above contact details.
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